
 

Why the online system 
 
 
As of 2012/13 the option to elect Course Representative through an online system 
administered by the Students’ Union was offered. These are some of immediate benefits of 
this system: 
 

• Anonymous, secure nomination and voting 

• SU instantly aware of elected Reps meaning training can start quickly 

• Course Reps instantly accessible on “MyCourse” page for students to find 

• Online nomination make it easy for students to nominate from anywhere (perfect for 

distance learners) 

• Online voting  make it easy for students to vote from anywhere (perfect for distance 

learners) 

• Large scale Students’ Union promotion 

• Less administration for lecturing staff 

 


